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Decision: TTC Corporate Policy Update – Video Recording in Public Areas  

Meeting Date: November 23, 2015 

The Board approved the recommendation in the staff report, with the following amendment: 

That the words “a maximum” be removed from the recommendation in the staff report so such 
recommendation now reads as follows: 

“It is recommended that the Board: 

1.         Approve amending TTC Corporate Policy 3.3.1 – Video Recording in Public Areas 

(Sections 5.1.1 and 7.6.1) to change the current retention period for video images on 

buses and streetcars (excluding Wheel-Trans vehicles) from 15 operational hours to 72 

hours”. 


